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What: Injury Crash 

Where: 89th Ave SE (4 miles North of Ellendale) 

When: 05/01/2020 at 10:35 AM 

Road Conditions: Normal, soft gravel 

Weather Conditions: Daylight 

Crash Involvement: One vehicle  

Type of Crash: Rollover 

Agencies Involved: North Dakota Highway Patrol, Dickey County Sheriff’s Department, 

Ellendale Police Department, Oakes Ambulance, and Ellendale Rural Fire.  

Vehicle No. 1: 2005 Chevrolet Suburban 
Driver No. 1: 17 year old male, serious injury 
Restraints: Unknown  
Charges: Under Investigation 

 
 
 

 
NARRATIVE:  
The Suburban was traveling south bound on 89th Ave SE.  The male driver lost control on the 
gravel roadway and overcorrected.  The Suburban entered the east ditch of 89th Ave SE and 
overturned.  The Suburban came to rest in a field facing north.  The male was transported to 
Sanford Hospital in Aberdeen to be treated for his injuries sustained in the crash.  The crash is 
under investigation by the North Dakota Highway Patrol.  

______________________________________________________________________________ 

For More Information Contact:  
Sgt. Evan Savageau 701-651-6390                                                                                                                           
esavagea@nd.gov  


